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01/10/96 	Letter from attorney Richard E. Leech on behalf of Lower Valley Fire Protection District to 
Mesa County Commissioners complaining about the failure of the County to adequately 
develop and plan in the rural areas serviced by the District. 

02/06/96 	Letter from Jerry O'Brien, Wastewater Service's Superintendent, Persigo Wastewater 
Treatment Plant, City of Grand Junction, to David Holm, Permits and Enforcement Section, 
Colorado Department of Health and Environment, re: Persigo Wastewater Treatment Facility, 
Colorado Discharge Permit Annual Report. 

06/03/96 	Rosevale Sewer Extension Agreement (MCA 96-34) between the City and County. 

08/06/96 	Lappi memo re: "National Test for City Financial Condition" - comparative data demonstrating 
that the City "is in excellent financial condition to overall and within each of the measurement 
areas." [Dan Wilson Files] 

08/29/96 	Memo from Bill Voss, Mesa County Financial Services Division, to Ron Lappi re: status of 
defeased "1980 A and B, Mesa County, Colorado Sewer Refunding Revenue Bonds." [Dan 
Wilson Files] 

09/04/96 	Agreement between the City and the County to allow "Doug Jones Subdivision" and "Burns 
Subdivision" (as a result of septic system failures on Orchard Mesa presently outside the 201) 
to receive service from the Persigo Sewer System even though the subdivision lies in part, 
outside the Persigo 201 Service Area and to, when appropriate, amend the 201 to include 
the area. [Dan Wilson Files] 

09/17/96 	Letter from Randy Booth, City Controller, to Bill Voss, Mesa County Financial Services 
Division, in response to his 8/29/96 letter to Ron Lappi - these questions have previously 
been answered in conversation with Nancy Paregien, City Senior Accountant - why are they 
being asked again? [Dan Wilson Flies] 

09/24/96 	Memorandum from Russ Caldwell to Ron Lappi re: defeasance of the existing sewer bonds - 
using cash to defease the bonds - a proposaVdiscussion. [Dan Wilson Files] 

09/24/96 	E-Mail from Jodi Romero to Dan Wilson re: POAs/Annexation with CGVSD and OMSD from 
5/1/80 to 1994. [Dan Wilson Files] 

10/96 	City/County "Urban Growth Plan." Plan recognizes that expanding sewer service area wil( 
encourage urbanization and therefore, must be considered carefully. May further recognize 
that City and County plans for future growth must not exceed the finite capacity of the Persigo 
Plant. 

12/26/96 	Letter from Greg Trainor, City Utility Manager to Monty Stroupe, Atkinson & Associates er: 
relative powers of the City and County regarding 201 boundary amendments. [City Utility 
Flies] 
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